
Lodge Farm Primary School 
March Newsletter                                                                                                             

          
Spring has sprung in Early Years! 

Reception and nursery class have been learning the life cycle 
of ducks as part of their topic on growth, Last week we 
welcomed 4 baby ducklings and the children have been 

helping them learn to swim! 
 

Blackpool  
Our annual Blackpool coach trip is on Saturday 20th August—
Tickets are £13, payment can be made on parent pay or cash 

at the school office. £5 deposit is required by 20th May to 
secure your seat 

 
Colour Run  

This year we are repeating our amazing colour run on 24th June, 
all Lodge Farm children have 

free entry and adults are 
welcome at £5 per adult, 

spaces are limited though so 
please book now to avoid 

disappointment!! 
 

Easter Raffle 
Tickets for our easter raffle are £1 and are available on 

parent pay or cash at the office—names will be drawn on the 
last day at school 

 
 

Reception Easter Service 
Wednesday 6th April 2.45pm tickets are available on the 

parents evening booking system 
 

Easter Bonnet Competition for Nursery—Y2 the deadline 
for bringing in bonnets is Monday 4th April 

 
 
 
 

Caring and working together 

FOLLOW US ON SOCIAL MEDIA 
 

FACEBOOK—FACEBOOK.COM/LODGEFARMWILLENHALL 
TWITTER—@LODGEPRIMARY 



Attendance Aces 

Reminder—we need contact for 
each day of your child's       
absence, you can get in touch 

Via telephone 

01902 928 900 

Email  

Postbox 

@lodgefarmprimary.co.uk 

Send us a Facebook       

 

Caring and working together 

 
Parking Reminder: 

Please ensure that if you 
drive to school  you are 
not arriving earlier than 
necessary and also not 
parking in staff spaces.   

 
There have been instances 
where staff have not been 
able to park as parents 

have used the staff 
spaces.   

We don’t want to be in a 

situation where we 
 remove all parent 

parking spaces. Please be 
reminded that parking is 

available at the 
Holmcroft Pub car park. 

 

 

Coming up in the next few weeks… 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Free after school club forms will be sent before we break up 

for Easter.  
Places will be confirmed on Monday 25th April, please note 

that the online form will automatically close on Sunday 
24th April. No late applications will be accepted. 

Please ensure that if you need a paper copy you collect this 
and return to the office before we break up for Easter.  

 
Please also ensure that all parents have downloaded and 
have access to Marvellous Me as our communications and 
reminders as well as club notifications will be sent to you 

2022   
4th April Deadline for EYFS easter bonnets 

6th April Year 3 Trip to the Grand Theatre 

6th April Y5 Tudor Day 

8th April End of term—1.15pm Finish / Donut Day! 

25th April  Return to school  

2nd May  Bank Holiday—School closed  

  

  

Reception CH 94% 

Reception HK 91% 

1OL 94% 

1/2KT 93% 

2HW 96% 

3PB 94% 

3ND 93% 

4SW 95% 

4DB 96% 

5BM 96% 

5RH 95% 

6LL 93% 

6HL 92% 

 
 

Attendance 
Our whole school attendance 
target this year is 96%.  



 

Caring and working together 



 

 



 

 


